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Deputy Imelda Munster. 
Dail Eireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 

Dublin 2. 
14th February 2023 

 
PQ Number: 4650/23 
PQ Question:  To ask the Minister for Health the number of staff vacancies in mental health services 
and associated services in the HSE that are in the north-east, broken down by grade and category in 
tabular form; and if he will make a statement on the matter. -Imelda Munster 
 

 
Dear Deputy Munster, 
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 
Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. I have examined 
the matter and the following outlines the position. 
                                 
Due to the dynamic nature of our workforce and movement within services, vacancy data is not currently 
captured.  Therefore, unfortunately the information requested by the Deputy is not available. 
 
I trust this information is of assistance to you.   
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
_________________ 
Tony Mc Cusker 
General Manager 
National Mental Health Services 
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